
Dear  Colleagues, 
 
Warm greetings from Harran University Erasmus + Office. 
 
As you remember, about 2 years ago (before  Corona), we  planned to carry out  Erasmus staff 
Week but we  could not. 
Now  we are organizing  to carry out again and  we would like to host you in our University. 
 
So ,we cordially invite you to our 3rd  Erasmus+ International Week  in Fertile Crescent  2022 
which will be held on May 9- 13, 2022. 
  
Our aim is to bring together  Erasmus administrative   Staff  and academicians working in the 
related fields in our beloved and ancient city of Şanlıurfa and to exchange knowledge and 
sharing experiences.  
We are very excited about this organization as this will be our third staff week activity and we 
are very looking forward to hosting you in our university. 
  
You can obtain more information about this activity by clicking on the following 
link:http://staffmobility.eu/staffweek/3rd-erasmus-international-week 
 
 

3rd Erasmus+ International Week for Administrative and Academic Staff in 

Fertile Crescent | IMOTION 

Dear Colleagues, We are pleased to invite the International Office Staff /Erasmus Academic Coordinatorsand 

teaching staff to the 3rd International Week organizes by Harran University which will take place on 9-13 May 

2022 in Şanlıurfa, Turkey. 

staffmobility.eu 

 

 

Please do not hesitate to ask for further information. You can reach us through ; 

kharman@harran.edu.tr  

NOTE: If you could spread this information to your colleagues are interested in, we will be 

happy  to host  them in our university. 

  
Kind Regards  
  
Erasmus Team  
Harran University - TURKEY 
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